
CD No. 5 

MOTION 

The Walk Pico! A Catalyst for Community Vitality and Connectivity, Federal Project No. 
CML-5006(862) (Work Order No. M0014990) (Project) was advertised on January 12, 2024, with
bids to be received by February 21, 2024. The Project consists of pedestrian lighting and traffic
signal improvements in the City of Los Angeles (City) that focus on safety improvements for
pedestrians and bicyclists. These improvements include the installation of a new traffic and
bicycle signal and pedestrian lighting at bus zones. The City Engineer’s estimate for the Project
is $819,724.

On February 21, 2024, the Board of Public Works (Board) received two bids for the Project which 
were 31.61 and 135.58 percent higher than the City Engineer’s estimate. The Bureau of Street 
Services (BSS) has reviewed the bids and has deemed them high since they significantly exceed 
the City Engineer’s estimate.  As such, it is in the best interest of the City to reject all bids. The 
BSS will instead utilize City forces to reduce cost and the BSS will not need to re-advertise the 
Project. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Board reject all bids for the Project. 

( AV  GSM  SL ) 

Motion reviewed by: 

BOE (PAC) and BSS 

Motion prepared by: 

Engineering Services Division 

Al Bazzi 
Principal Civil Engineer 
Phone No. (213) 847-0962 

Motion No. M0014990_2024_BSS 

Questions regarding this Motion 
may be referred to: 
Alexander Caiozzo, Project Manager 
Email: alexander.caiozzo@lacity.org 
Phone: (213) 442-4398 

Respectfully submitted, 

Keith Mozee 
Executive Director and General Manager 
Bureau of Street Services  

Ted Allen, PE  
City Engineer  
Bureau of Engineering 

for 

Electronically Signed by Ted Allen
on 11/22/2024 3:31:33 PM
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